
Pulpit Announcements 
Holy Family Sunday 

December 26, 2021 
 

 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Lancaster 

County Council on Aging, which is a local outreach to senior citizens in need 

of assistance and support. 

 

• Our Christmas flowers are in honor or memory of the donors. Thank you to 

everyone who assisted in decorating and making our church beautiful for the 

holy days. 

 

• The week after Christmas, December 27-30, the Parish Office and church 

building are closed. The parish staff are all on vacation. There is no public 

Mass or Confessions and no devotionals on these days. 

 

• Please note that the Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God, January 1, is not a 

Holy Day of Obligation this year. Since it is still a Holy Day, we will still 

have Mass at 11:00 AM on that day. Since this is also the First Saturday, the 

Mass will be our monthly Healing Mass with the Anointing of the Sick. 
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